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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Attendance — Every day matters; 
every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% 

attendance this year.  This week’s 
attendance was 95.99%. Come on 

Stebon! 

Congratulations to Jessica Ennis 
with a 99.11% record. 

The LETTA Trust  

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term Dates 2018-2019  

School Open: Tuesday 23rd April – Friday 

24th May 2019 

May Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2019 

Half term: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 

May 2019 

School Open: Monday 3rd June – Thursday 

18th July 2019 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED)  Friday 19th 

July 2019 

The School will be closed on Eid 

celebration days – TBC  

Philosophy question  
 

What are numbers? 

Volunteers needed 
 

Poplar HARCA are looking for committed parent/
carer volunteer to to minimise the number of cars 
coming through Masjid Lane from September 2019 
onward during  Stebon Primary and St Paul's Way 

Foundation drop off and pick up times.  
Stebon Primary have committed to offering free 

Breakfast club/after school club to any volunteers 
on days and times when volunteering, to manage 

the Bollards. If you would like to become a 
volunteer and attend the partnership meetings 

please e-mail or phone Chanel Ahmed, cahmed@pop
-edu.org  0207 987 4237.  
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